
Bikeability: Monday 20th March  
St Martin's welcomed two fantastic Bikeability 

instructors into school on Monday to teach our 12 
Year 5 cyclists about road safety. 

v 
What did we achieve and learn during our Bikeability day? 

 The cyclists learnt how to check their bicycles safely. 

 The cyclists learnt about road safety and how to apply 
this when cycling out on the roads. 

 All of the cyclists managed to achieve both their level 
1 and level 2 Bikeability award.  

Cyclists were able to list the A B C D check points 

A-Before going out for a bike ride check the Air in your 
tires. 

B-Before going out for a bike ride check the Brakes 

C-Before going out for a bike ride check the Chain 

D-Before going out for a bike ride check the Direction 
of the handle bars. 

Thank you to all of the cyclists who participated in 
Bikeability; we hope you enjoyed your active day 

cycling! 

Happy cycling and remember to be a 
Respectful Rhino & stay safe on the roads! 

n 
If you or your child are interested in being involved in 
additional Bikeability training courses please visit the 

following website- bikeability.org.uk  

Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

https://www.bikeability.org.uk/find-cycle-training/


Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

School Lunch Bookings 

Term 5 and 6’s lunch 

menu has changed. 

These are now 

available to book on 

School Gateway. 

 
 

Congratulations to  
Margate Class  

who had the best 
attendance with  

96.4%! 

31.03.23 Year 5 Dover Castle trip 

31.3.23 Last day of Term 4 

17.4.23 Term 5 starts 

21.4.23 Year 4 swimming lessons start 

24.04.23 Class Photographs 

01.05.23 Bank holiday 

08.05.23 Bank holiday 

09.05.23 KS2 SATs week 

18.05.23 Year 5 Tower of London trip 

25.05.23 Summer Fayre (during the afternoon) 

26.05.23 End of Term 5 

08.06.23 KS2  Sports Day at Vale View (during the 

afternoon) 

09.06.23 KS1 Sports Day at Vale View (during the 

afternoon) 

 

School Collection 

Please remember to 

note in your child’s 

contact book if 

someone other than 

you will be collecting 

them from school. 


